
401 Mile of Cars, Suite 325, 
National City, CA 91950 

www.us.lambda.tdk.com

April 6th, 2021 

Product Change Notification 

Title: PCN #00119 TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. HWS1500-24/RY and HWS1500-24/RYHD

Cancellation of Class 1 Div 2 certification on HWS1500-24/RY and HWS1500-24/RYHD models 

Please be informed that the ISA12.12.01 (UL1604) Class 1 Division 2 certification will be 
cancelled and the rating label changed accordingly on the TDK-Lambda HWS1500-24/RY and 
HWS1500-24/RYHD power supplies as detailed below.  No other electrical or mechanical 
changes will be made. 

Orders placed after September 15th, 2021 will not be certified to that standard. Additional orders 
may be placed before that date, with a final shipment date of March 1st, 2022. 

For any questions concerning this notification, contact your local sales office or TDK-Lambda 
Americas Inc. customer service. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 
Tel:  (619) 628-2872 Cell: (760) 271-1202 
e-mail: tom.tillman@us.tdk-lambda.com 


